
Nanpean Community Primary School 

Parents Forum meeting 

Topics: 
           Policies 
 

Attendance: 
Mr Nicholls 
(Headteacher) 
+ 4 parents.  

Date: 26/1/2022 at 

9.15am. 

  

Notes of meeting Action 

Last meeting - actions 
MN to provide photographs of revamped library. 

 
MN to provide further information (re Curriculum) via Newsletters in future. 

 
 
 
 
 

MN to pass information to Caterlink and Admin Team. 

 
(Newsletter on 

21/1/2022) 
(more planned on 

this week’s 
Newsletter and 

website will then be 
updated 

accordingly). 
 

1) Policies 
MN shared Policies with the parents as these are about to be renewed and 
MN said that parental input on some policies is always helpful. Parents 
stated that these policies were excellent and useful information for parents.  
 

Policies to be 
shared (and 

renewed) with 
Governors. 

2) Reflection sheets 
MN explained that Behaviour at Nanpean School is generally very good. 
However, we have a clear Behaviour Policy and adjustments are made 
when appropriate (relevant to the needs of children). MN explained that the 
‘Time to Think’ sheets were old, out of date, and not having the desired 
impact anymore, so MN has done some research and changed these so 
that they are more about consequences. MN asked for parents opinions. 
Parents liked the new sheets and the reasons behind these related to 
consequences.  
 

MN to share with 
children and parents 

via assembly and 
Class Dojo. These 
will be used from 

Monday 31st 
January, 2022. 

3) AOB 
The only AOB this week was parents from one class asking if further 
support could be put in place due to ‘the high level of need’ in the class (in 
their words). MN explained that he understands their viewpoint, but that all 
classes have a high level of need, and this has been exaggerated following 
Covid-19, but that we provide as much support as is possible with the 
funding received from Government. MN then explained that funding is low, 
and all schools are in a similar situation, and some schools don’t have TA’s 
for afternoons. The parents then asked if gaining EHCP’s for some children 
would help. MN explained that this is a long process, and that it is very 
difficult for EHCP’s to be granted nowadays, whereas it seemed easier 
previously. Parents understood this and thanked MN, saying they are aware 
everyone is working hard, trying their best, and that the children are all 
extremely happy at Nanpean School.  

 
MN to feedback to 

relevant class 
teacher.  

Date of next meeting: 9.15am on Wednesday 23rd March, 2022. 
 

 

 


